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Present: Mark Hardt Randall Gloege 
 Connie Landis Noreen Lee 
 James Nowlin Barb Pedula 
 Sandie Rietz – ex-officio Amanda Mears – ex-officio 
 James Ryan – ex-officio
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It was noted that even though we are trying to assess the quality of a course, one instructor 
may be evaluated badly.  This brings up issues with the faculty contract, as the evaluation 
tool for faculty is already lined out in that contract.  We can’t conflict with that, and we are 
not empowered to say who can teach and who can’t.  It was noted that if an instructor does 
stand out as low quality, it’s up to the department, not this committee, to decide what to do. 
 
It was noted that a student assessment could be taken out of the classroom and tied instead 
to registration.  After the student has finished the course, they can’t register for the next year 
until they complete the Academic Foundations Assessment and then get their PIN.  This 
way, there is less chance that the student would evaluate the instructor, when what we want 
is an evaluation of the course. 
 
It was noted that another option would be to have someone other than the instructor come 
in with a firm set of questions and interview the class as to how the students feel the course 
is going.  This will present a lot of work, but this process could be used in a sample of 
courses rather than all of them, just to get a feel of what is going on. 
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It was noted that the assessment issue could be handed off to the core of Academic 
Foundations faculty that the Committee was talking about forming. 
 
It was cited that we need both on-going and summative assessment.  However, it is not this 
Committee’s challenge to find funding for these programs. 
 
It was noted that the students who are about to complete or have completed an AA or AS 
degree could be polled using the assessment tool about the current Gen Ed program.  That 
would tell us if this kind of assessment might work. 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:08 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Rita J. Rabe Meduna. 


